
Open Space and Recreation Plan.  
 
 
Greetings! This note is to announce and invite you to our second Community workshop 
for the  
Open Space and Recreation Plan.  
We will be gathering on Sat. March 4, 2023 from 11:00-1:00 at the Chesterfield 
Community Center.  
At this gathering we will explore the visions gathered at the last meeting and begin to 
create the goals that can be built into the Plan. Our team has been working hard to 
make this workshop a success. Once again this meeting will be highly interactive and 
will be in person only. Refreshments once again will be available. 
 
John Follet, Chair 
Chesterfield Open Space and Recreation Planning Committee  
 


